
 

The San Antonio Liederkranz 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Beginning Thursday, July 30, 2020, ad hoc email meeting 

 

Beginning July 30, 2020, SA Liederkranz conducted an ad hoc board meeting over email to address 

two pressing issues:  

(1) Whether to continue to pay the director and the accompanist during our COVID-related down 

time. Approved. 

 Yea: Villalon, Graham, Buecker, Jaeckle, Morse, Mayer (three months), Feigenbutz 

 Nay: Brotherman 

 Other/Abstained: Ewing 

and 

(2) Whether to roll over the Liederkranz-owned certificates of deposit coming due shortly. 

Approved. 

 Yea: Villalon, Graham, Buecker, Jaeckle, Morse, Feigenbutz, Ewing 

 Nay:  

 Other/Abstained: Brotherman, Mayer 

 


